
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Email: office@burwellvillage.cambs.sch.uk 
 

Website: www.burwellvillageprimary.co.uk 
Telephone: 01638 613103 

Burwell Village College Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people  
and expect all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 

Burwell Village College Primary School 
The Causeway 

Burwell 
Cambridgeshire 

CB25 0DU 
 

Headteacher: Mr Antony Kern 

27th September 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Year 3 & 4 Cultural Capital Bake Sale 

Wednesday 16th October 2024 

 
We are writing to inform you about our upcoming event, which is being organised by our Brighten Up Burwell group (Year 3 
and Year 4 Cultural Capital - enterprise).  
 
The aim of this project is to make links with the wider community by spreading acts of kindness around the village.  Each 
group will research, design, create and distribute small flower planters around the village in secret locations.  When found by 
any member of the community, the attached note will prompt the finder to take the gift home - our act of kindness to brighten 
up Burwell.  
 
As part of the unit, we have spent time calculating our costs and how we will raise money to cover these costs.  Therefore, 
we will be holding a small bake sale on Wednesday 16th October 2024.  

 
If your child is in Key Stage 2 and would like to purchase a treat, please make sure that any money (coins would be best) – 
are placed in a named wallet, purse of plastic sandwich bag.  Although some of our goods will be gluten free, we can not 
guarantee that all ingredients were made in a nut-free factory. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Miss Bloomfield 

 
Miss Bloomfield and the Brighten Up Burwell group 
Year 4 Teacher 
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